The benefits of SLM technology
Cost Savings

The use of SLM technology to manufacture the Swirler reduced production
costs more than 65 percent. Eliminating two steps from the traditional
process also reduced production throughput time more than percent.

Fu nctiona I ity

Geometrie freedom in component design is one of the main characteristics
of SLM technology, allowing for greater component functionality. In the
present example, SLM technology helps improve the geometry of the Swirler.
An internal lattice structure and additional channels allow for functional
optimization and integration. The lattice structure helps reduce the weight
of the component, while also reducing the amount of material and resources
needed.

Efficiency

Greater freedom for design changes also makes it possible to integrate new
functions. In the example given, the efficiency of the turbine system has been
improved. The high flexibility of the SLM technology therefore helps improve
the component's efficiency. Tool-free production allows for design changes,
while also ensuring lower costs and shorter manufacturing times. This makes
the SLM process ideal for one-off and series production.

Flexibility

SLM technology makes it possi ble to make design changes that would not be
technically or economically feasible using conventional production methods.
In the SLM process chain, these changes are less time and cost intensive,
making flexible adjustments cheaper and more efficient.

Time Savings

Shorter process throughput times are one of the main strengths of SLM
technology, due to the integration of production afforded by the process
that removes the need for auxiliary steps, such as clamping and set-up. In
series production, pre-production process steps can be reduced by up to 50
percent. Another of the auxiliary processes in production, the time and cost
intensive preparation of data, is virtually eliminated.
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